In This Issue Webmail users click here

General Announcements

- · Feel Like Getting Out of the Office?
- · Artisan Craft Sale @ Health & Wellness Center
- · 'Camera Without Borders the World of Caroline Littell' at Herrick
- · Shredding Service Day June 29
- · New Hires May 2015
- · Ignite the Nite
- · Volunteers Needed for Alfred Montessori Carnival!
- · Concert: Wellsville High School Music Program-Bonus Concert

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
11:45 Ice Cream Social	12:00 Weight Watchers-At- Work Meetings Continue at Alfred State	

Feel Like Getting Out of the Office?

Come down to the Ice Cream Social today! The Admin Tech Spec Council and Support Staff Council will be scooping out ice cream from 11:45 a.m. to 1:45 p.m. in front of the bottom entrance of Powell Campus Center.

Don't bring your wallet, just a smile on your face, because it's FREE! Stay and chit chat with your fellow coworkers and enjoy the sunshine while you can.

This event is sponsored by the Provost's Office.

Attachment: Ice_Cream_4.pdf

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

Artisan Craft Sale @ Health & Wellness Center

Come to the Health and Wellness Center on Saturday, June 13 between 10 A.M. and 3 P.M. for the annual Reunion Weekend Local Artisan Craft Show and Sale!

We have a record number of vendors which include members of the Allegany Artisans, AU alums, and new vendors from Cattaraugus, Chemung, Erie, and Steuben counties!

Come and browse the displays of pottery, jewelry, handbags, stained glass, blown-glass, chainsaw art, paintings, quilted items, hand-crafted chocolates, and more!

Parking will be available behind McLane.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Camera Without Borders - the World of Caroline Littell' at Herrick

A retrospective of travel photography by the late Caroline Littell of Alfred will be on view Friday, June 12 through Wednesday, July 15 on the main floor of Alfred University's (AU) Herrick Memorial Library. The public is invited to an opening reception for "Camera Without Borders - the World of Caroline Littell" from 2 to 4 p.m. June 12. The library's summer hours are from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Thursday; 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Friday. The library is closed weekends.

Littell was a freelance photographer whose images illustrated articles on tourism and travel in several dozen newspapers and magazines in this country and in Europe. For more than 30 years, major publications featuring her photography included The Los Angeles Times, Travel & Leisure Magazine, The San Francisco Examiner, The Chicago Sun Times, The Milwaukee Journal, The Athens (Greece) News, The Denver Post, The New Orleans Times Picayune and Ocean Navigator Magazine. In Western New York, her work appeared regularly in The Buffalo News, The Rochester Democrat & Chronicle, The Hornell Sunday Spectator, The Olean Times Herald, and The Alfred Sun. The 60 black-and-white photographs to be displayed at Herrick portray landscapes and people in locations ranging from Greece, Colombia, Thailand, and Burma to the American West and the plains of East Africa. Born in Egypt of English parents, Littell was educated in England and later studied languages in France, Spain, Austria, and Greece. She immigrated to the United States in 1962, moving to Alfred in 1968.

As a photographer, Littell was entirely self-taught except for a brief period of instruction at AU. She worked for the most part in film, experimenting with digital formats only at the end of her career. But whether in film or in digital, her photography displayed a technical mastery of a demanding craft as well as an unerring eye for balanced composition. Like Henri Cartier-Bresson, the French pioneer of modern photojournalism, Littell had the uncanny ability to capture on film that decisive moment of facial expression or body attitude that defines mood or personality.

Littell, former language lab director and study abroad adviser at Alfred University, died earlier this year in Pasadena, CA, after a long illness.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Shredding Service Day - June 29

The Division of Business & Finance is hosting a summer shredding event for your office's sensitive and confidential documents. Enrollment Management has kindly offered Alumni Hall's parking as the shredding location once again. This will take place on Monday, June 29 from 8:30 a.m. to noon.

Shred-it (formerly Cintas) will supply a secure truck equipped with state-of-the-art shredding technology that will destroy all confidential or sensitive Alfred University documents before leaving our site. The only requirement of the department would be to transport documents to the Alumni Hall parking lot for the on-site truck. This service is being offered at no cost to the departments.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

New Hires May 2015

Patricia A. Barber, receptionist/operations associate, Admissions

Monique A. McLean, head women's basketball coach, Athletics

Brian Newman, shipping and receiving clerk, Mail Room, College of Ceramics

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Ignite the Nite

Ardent Solutions, Network for Community Health of Allegany County is sponsoring a daylong series of events to benefit its work in the county.

Ignite the Nite - golf tournament, dinner, and party - is slated for Saturday, July 18 at the Wellsville Country Club. There are three packages available - one for golf, dinner, and a night of live music; a second for dinner and the party; or a third for the party only.

Advance sale passes/packages must be purchased by Wednesday, July 1. They are available at the Wellsville Country Club; the Music Alley, Wellsville; or online at **www.ardentnetwork.org**.

For more information, please call Arden Solutions at 585.593.5223, Ext. 17.

Attachment: Ignite the Nite Golf Tournament Entry Form

Attachment: Neon Nights Sponsorship Form

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Volunteers Needed for Alfred Montessori Carnival!

The Alfred Montessori School is looking for volunteers to help with its annual carnival fundraiser on Saturday, June 13 from 11 a.m. - 2 p.m.

This is a great opportunity to support a fun community event that will include games, a cake walk, silent auction, yard sale, and chicken barbecue.

If you would like to donate an hour or two, please contact Jennifer Ordway at **amsdirector@yahoo.com** or call the school (607.587.9334). Thank you!

Submitted by: Jill Crandall

back to top Send Email Reminder

Concert: Wellsville High School Music Program-Bonus Concert

Thursday, June 11 at 7 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585-593-3410

The Wellsville High School vocal groups, under the direction of Cody Hampton, and various instrumental ensembles will present a variety of musical selections guaranteed to make you proud of our musical youth.

This library-sponsored bonus concert is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews